
 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents/carers,  

 

Reading is so very important for all of our children. Not only is reading school books 

important, reading for pleasure is also vital. We would like every child at Birklands to 

develop a love of books.  

 

Parents have a vital role to play in helping their children to become better readers and to 

enjoy reading. Not only this, reading with children at home improves their progress and 

development.  

 

We would like to invite you to our KS1 reading café! Starting from Monday 7th October, KS1 

will open our doors at 2:50pm each Monday and Friday. During the last 20 minutes of the 

day, we invite you to come and read with your child, this can be their reading book, or a 

reading for pleasure book. Due to space, wherever possible, please could this be limited 

to one parent/carer per child.  

 

We look forward to seeing you all there.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

The KS1 team 
 


